
 

  

  

 

 

 
 

 
Friday 3 March 2023 

 
 

 
 
Dear Year 4 Parents/carers 
 
Staffing update 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Mrs Crockett will be returning from her maternity leave 
to be the Year 4 class teacher for the summer term.   
 
Over the next few weeks Ms Bado and Mrs Crockett will be working together to ensure 
that a smooth and effective transition takes place and I know that Mrs Crockett will be 
visiting Year 4 before the end of this term to say hello. 
 
Ms Bado has another class teaching position at a school in Tring, starting after the 
Easter holidays. I want to thank her for for all her professionalism and hard work while 
covering Mrs Crockett’s maternity leave. She has been an invaluable member of the 
Greenway Team and she will be missed! We wish her well in her new post.   
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
          


